
Mass Intentions This Week 

Saturday, August 4, 2018  
  4:00 PM  †Boots & Betty Landenwitch Wedding Anniv-

Kevin and Diane McMullin 

Sunday, August 5, 2018 

  10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo) 
   12:00 PM  Spanish Mass-†Richard & Jeannie Vicario– 
Vicki & Diana 

Tuesday, August 7, 2018 

  8:00 AM  Thanksgiving-Gingging Henry 

Saturday, August 11, 2018  
  4:00 PM  †Jeanne Vicario-Diana & Vicki 
Sunday, August 12, 2018 

  10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo) 
    
      
Spanish Mass is scheduled the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the 
month at 12:00 noon.  
  
Additional Masses at St Mary of Woods: Saturday, 6:00 
pm  and Sunday, 8:00 am;  Wed. 8:00 am, Thurs, 6:15 pm, sec-
ond and fourth Thursday of the month, Fri., 8:00 am,  beginning 
Sunday, 27 May 10:00 am Mass 

Weekend Mass Attendance:    
 

Parish Offering:     July 28 & 29, 2018 

Sunday Offering  $ 

Improvement Fund  $  
Assessment   $      
Peter Pence   $          
Faith Formation  $      
Assumption of Mary  $          
 TOTAL COLLECTIONS $ 

 

 

August Lay Ministry Schedule 

 

 

 

TWENTIETH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 19,   2018

PARISH PRAYER LINE:   Tammy Bauer 9ϯϳ.ϰϰϭ.Ϭϲϰϱ 

ANGEL OF GOD, my guardian dear, to whom      
God’s love commits me here, ever this day be at 
my side, to light and guard, to rule and guide, 
Amen 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (592.9455) 
Hours: 10:00 am-12:00pm, Tuesday & Thursday;   
5:00-7:00 pm, Wednesday  
Dates: Aug 7,8,9, 2018             Money Spent:   $1,654.01 

Need:  laundry detergent, canned fruit, tuna 

Clients:  84 

 

 

PFF Registrations 

PFF Registrations have been sent out in the 
mail.  If you did not receive paperwork, 
please contact the office. Please return all 
paperwork and fees to the office 
by September 1.  

Class BEGINS: September 16, 8:45 AM 

 

 

RCIA CLASSES BEGINNING 

For those interested in learning more about 
the Catholic Faith, RCIA classes will 
begin September 4.  This year, classes will 
be held at St. Mary of the Woods from 7:00-

9:00 PM each Tuesday.  Any one who has 
questions, or who wishes to attend, is asked 
to contact Ashley Roberts at the church of-
fice, or ashleyroberts.dre@gmail.com. 

 

Options are also being explored for those who  work 2nd or 
3rd shift.  If this applies to you, please contact Ashley as 
soon as possible. 

Mass Intentions This Week 

Saturday, August 18, 2018  
  4:00 PM  †Payne H. Terhall-Shirley Meeker 

Sunday, August 19, 2018 

  10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo) 
   12:00 PM Spanish Mass-†Angie Dinovo-Theresa & Brant Dunn 

Tuesday, August 21, 2018 

  8:00 AM †Fr Peter LeVan Dv-Yen Khang Van 

Saturday, August 25, 2018  
  4:00 PM  †Sr Nancy G. McMullen-Shirley Meeker 

Sunday, August 26, 2018 

  10:00 AM Saint Patrick Parishioners’ (pro populo) 
       
Additional Masses at St Mary of Woods: Saturday, 6:00 pm  and Sunday, 
8:00 am;  Wed. 8:00 am, Thurs, 6:15 pm, second and fourth Thursday of 
the month, Fri., 8:00 am,  beginning Sunday, 27 May 10:00 am Mass 

Weekend Mass Attendance:  431  
 

Parish Offering:     August 11 & 12, 2018 

Sunday Offering   $ 6,458.13 

Improvement Fund  $ 1,048.00 

Assessment   $      25.00 

Assumption of Mary  $      80.00        
   
 TOTAL COLLECTIONS $ 7,611.13 

 

August Lay Ministry Schedule 

Saturday, August 25, 2018  4:00pm 

Mus/Cant: Judy Wells, Julie Quay 

Serv:  Cooper & Carter Buck, Olivia Dearwester 
Lect:  Tim Smith, Lisa Brandel 
Extr Min:  Mary Smith, Jennifer & Patrick Tynan 

 

Sunday, August 26, 2018, 10:00 am 

Mus/Cant: Leanna George, Kathy LeVan, John Vicario 

Serv:  Aaron & Alivia Campbell, Trevor Sclesley 

Lec:   Bonnie Verseles, Linda Tromblay 

Extr Min:  Lacey Campbell, Jack Reser, Mike Vetorino 

 

Congratulations to all those enrolled in the brown scapular!  

 

About 100 people were enrolled at St. Patrick and St. Mary of the 
Woods. I have no doubt that tremendous outpourings of grace will 
flow from this devotion. I encourage all of you to continue to wear 
your scapulars faithfully so that you may experience the fruit of this 
devotion through your lives.  
 

Wearing a brown scapular is a beautiful way for us to honor our 
Blessed Mother, as Christ commanded us as He was dying on the 
cross: "Behold, your mother" (John 19:27). The scapular is a physical 
sign of our consecration to Jesus Christ through our Blessed Moth-
er. It is a continuous, silent prayer and a reminder of our true calling 
in this life. 
 

May God bless our parish and all of those who a recently enrolled in 
the scapular! 

 

God bless, 
Father Shawn Landenwitch 

Pastor 

mailto:ashleyroberts.dre@gmail.com


Saint Patrick Church                                          316 E. Patterson Ave.                        Bellefontaine, OH 

MASS INTENTIONS: Please, fill out the form below and 
drop in the collection basket or mail to the office.  There is a 
$5 stipend for each Mass requested. PLEASE, PRINT! 
Intention:__________________________________        
Offered by:  ________________________________ 

Date requested:  ____________________________ 

Mass requested:  ____________________________ 

We will make every attempt to get them on the date you 

Request, however, funerals, prior requests and other 
events may prevent this.  

THIS WEEK’S SCRIPTURE READING: 
Mon., Aug 20:  Ez 24:15-24 (Ps) Dt 32:18-21 Mt 19:16-22 

Tues., Aug  21: Ez 28:1-10 (Ps)Dt 32:26-28,30,35-36 Mt 19:23-30 

Wed, Aug 22:  Ez 34:1-11 Ps 23:1-6 Mt 20:1-16  
Thurs., Aug 23:  Ez 36:23-28 Ps 51:12-15,18-19 Mt 22:1-14 

Fri., Aug 24: Rv 21:9b-14 Ps 145:10-13ab,17-18 Jn 1:45-51 

Sat, Aug 25: Ez 43:1-7b Ps 85:9-14 Mt 23:1-12   

      

  

  Jos 24:1-2a,15-17,18b 

 Ps 34:2-3,16-21 

  Eph 5:21-32 

  Jn 6:60-69   

  

 

 

  

 

COMING UP—SAVE THE DATE 

Aug 25, 7:00-8:30 am (RCIA RM) Men’s Group 

Sep 4, 7:00-9:00 pm (SMOW) RCIA begins 

Sep 15, 11:00 am (SMOW) Eucharistic Procession 

Sep 16, 8:45 am PFF begins 

Sep 30, PFF Parents Mtg, 1st Communion & Confirmation 

 

Rest in the Peace of Christ:    Gerry Henry, Magdalene 
Rhoades, Jacqueline Cayot,  Bud Deao, Angelina Rose  
Dinovo, Margaret Stringer,  Ardythe Predmore 

   
The bulletins and calendars can we read on line   
St Patrick Church:  www.catholicbellefontaine.org 

St Mary of the Woods:  www.saintmaryofthewoods.com 

 

 My name is Father Elias Chinzara, from Mutare Diocese. 
Currently I am working in Gaylord Diocese in Traverse City. Zimba-
bwe is in Southern Africa and Mutare is in the eastern highlands of 
Zimbabwe.  Mutare Diocese was founded in 1957 by the Carmelite 
missionaries from Ireland, North America and Australia. The mission 
for Mutare Diocese is targeting the Street-kids, Child-headed families 
or orphans, the Girl-child, school drop outs and women. This evangeli-
zation is possible through Catholic Education and pastoral work. Bish-
op Paul Horan O'carm is inviting you to participate in the mission of 
Christ' by way of providing resources for the mission. 
May God bless our effort, 
 

Father Elias Chinzara 

(Missionary Cooperation Plan, Archdiocese of Cincinnati, Sep 1 & 2,2018) 
 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Procession & Family Fun Day 

 Mark your calendars: Saturday, September 15th at 
11:00 AM there will be a Eucharistic Procession from 
St. Mary of the Woods Church to the Fatima Shrine! 
You will not want to miss this event! We will have free 
food, games, activities for kids, and music at the shrine 
following the procession. The American Society of 
Ephesus has generously provided a grant to cover all 
expenses for the Family Fun Day.  

 Eucharistic processions are a powerful way to wit-
ness to our faith in the real presence of Christ in the Eu-
charist. If Christ is truly present in the Eucharist, then 
why would we not process through the streets with Our 
Lord? There are tremendous graces that flow from a Eu-
charistic procession. In Scripture, we hear that great 
crowds gathered around Christ when he entered towns, 
and 'power went forth' from Him (Mk 5:30). Imagine 
how many graces will come forth from Our Lord during 

 If you have never been part of a Eucharistic proces-
sion, it is an exciting way to invigorate our faith and to 
witness outside the walls of the church. Now is your 
chance-join us with your families and friends! 

In Christ,  

Father Shawn Landenwitch 

 

Welcome to our seminarian intern, Anthony Marcelli! 
 Anthony will be arriving August 27th. I will introduce him at 
the weekend Masses on September 8/9. He will be stationed at St. Pat-
rick and St. Mary of the Woods for an entire academic year. This year 
is designed to give seminarians first-hand experience living and work-
ing full-time in parish ministry. Anthony has completed undergradu-
ate philosophy studies and 2 years of Theology in major seminary. He 
has his internship year and 2 more years of Theology studies remain-
ing before priesthood ordination.  
 When I was approached by the seminary about hosting a 
seminarian intern, I thought it would be a great experience for our 
parishioners and for a seminarian. Parishioners will be able to see first
-hand the fruits of our prayers and financial support for voca-
tions. Our parish will benefit from the positive impact of a young man 
who is dedicating his life to the Church. Our parishes will provide a 
great environment for a seminarian; we have a faith-filled, caring com-
munity that truly feels like a family. Anthony will experience a taste of 
the blessings and challenges of ministering to multiple parishes.   
 I encourage our parishioners to welcome Anthony into our 
parish, as I have no doubt you will, and to support him with your pray-
ers. If you see him around the church, please introduce yourself and 
get to know him! 
 

In Christ, 
Father Shawn Landenwitch 


